 June 22nd - June 25th 
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday

	
Virtual School Tour!!

-San Diego Zoo
(see Seesaw for details)

	
Virtual School Tour!!

-Anne Frank Museum
(See Seesaw for details)








	
Mad Hatter Zoom Party

11 a.m -don’t forget to wear your hat!!

(see seesaw for access code)
	
Seesaw Activity






Summer Holidays!!!


	
Mad Hatter’s Zoom party- Design and create your own hat to wear to our zoom party on Wednesday!






Dear parents,
As this is our last Weekly Plan, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you this final time for your engagement, patience and flexibility over the past few months. In these unprecedented times, you all showed such commitment to your children’s learning and made my job much easier by encouraging the children and keeping them in solid routines. I was also continually amazed and proud at how the children reacted to the situation. They showed maturity, resilience and independence, hopefully they have learned life skills over the past few months that will stay with them forever.
In September we hope to be back to a somewhat normal structure where we will be hitting the ground running and getting the children back into a daily school routine with their classmates. We will be assessing them and making up for any curriculum work missed due to our time away from the classroom. Even though the next few months are uncertain, whatever September brings be rest assured that we will have the children’s best interests at heart.
I have thoroughly enjoyed teaching all 31 children this year, and I certainly will remember this class forever.
Wishing you all a lovely, healthy and relaxing summer.

Kindest regards,
Ms Ging
